
Our records indicate that we received your last payment of $4175.00 on September 21, 2011.  Your
current balance as of February 29, 2012 is $6527.50.

In order to keep your account in good standing please send payment immediately.  If you have any
questions or concerns regarding this matter please contact us as soon as possible.

Thank you,

Wednesday, February 29, 2012

Parnes, Velano, Martinez & Co.
880 Technology Drive
Ann Arbor, MI  48108

Prototype Design
9565 Placid Way
Brighton, MI  48114

Dear :

John Harden

Parnes, Velano, Martinez & Co.


